
 
 

Tuesday, 11 Kenténha/October 2016 
 

In: Ratitsénhaienhs Joe Norton, Gina Deer, Billy Diabo, Arlene Jacobs, Rhonda Kirby, 
Martin Leborgne, Kenneth McComber, Clinton Phillips, Kahsennenhawe Skye-Deer, 
Christine Zachary-Deom 
 

Absent: Ratsénhaienhs Carl Horn (Vacation Day), Bobby Patton (Wellness) 
 

Also Present: Trina Diabo-Jacobs (Council Meeting Administrator) and Dwaine White 
(General Manager, Office of the Council of Chiefs) 
 

House Keeping 
 

 Minutes Acceptance for July 25, 28 and 29, 2016 and August 1, 2016. Passed 
unanimously 

 Reading into Minutes: Aboriginal Affairs & Northern Development Canada Multi-
Year Funding Agreement #1112-03-000003, Notice of Budget Adjustment #4. 
Passed unanimously 

 Special Community Meeting on Membership & Residency taking place on 
Wednesday evening. All of Chief & Council expected to attend 

 Cheque Signers: Arlene Jacobs  and Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer 

 Gina Deer: Iroquois Caucus Economic Development Summit planning meeting 
on Friday (with Clinton Phillips) 

 Billy Diabo: Vacation Days on Thursday and Friday 

 Clinton Phillips: Lands meeting re: Tioweró:ton on Wednesday; Lands 
Management meeting on Thursday 

 Martin Leborgne: Housing update meeting on Wednesday 

 Rhonda Kirby: on Vacation from Wednesday October 12 to Tuesday October 18 

 Christine Zachary-Deom: meeting with Cliff Caillou and others from the Kelly 
Lake (British Columbia) Cree Nation on Wednesday to discuss their historical 
claims of Iroquois ancestry/roots 

 Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer: debriefing meeting on Friday re: Special Community 
Meeting on Membership & Residency (with Arlene Jacobs) 

 Joe Norton: invited by Chiefs of Ontario to attend Economic Development 
meeting in Toronto on Thursday 

 

Formal Agenda Items 
 

None submitted 
 

Other Mohawk Council Executive Directives 
 

None submitted 
 

Discussions/Updates 
 

 Rhonda Kirby updated the table regarding proposed traffic adjustments to be 
implemented on River Road at the Kateri Memorial Hospital Center 
expansion/renovation project site. The adjustments are being planned in order to 
maintain public safety and facilitate the work taking place at the site.  

  
Note:  The meeting was adjourned at 9:41am. 


